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This year we are repeating a fun event and we 
are encouraging attendee participation. We are 
holding the 2nd Annual Barb Dunst Memorial Fund 
Bottle Auction! Proceeds from this activity will 
benefit the memorial fund and directly impact 
one or more of Barb’s passions: mentoring the 
next generation of geoscientists.

HERE’S HOW IT WORKS:

1. � We are asking every attendee to bring one bottle of alcohol 
to the conference. (Feel free to bring cases if you like!) Please 
have the bottle wrapped nicely so the identity of  the bottle is 
hidden. The fun part is that some may bring a bottle of Arbor 
Mist White Zinfandel and others may bring a bottle of Johnny 
Walker Blue Label Scotch.

2.  �Donated, dressed bottles will be on display throughout the 
day and we’ll make announcements asking attendees to stop 
by the registration table to sign-out a numbered paddle.

3. � When the annual meeting concludes and as part of our 
Continental Drifters networking reception, we will introduce 
our volunteer (non-licensed) auctioneer and the bidding will 
commence! Bidders will not know what they are bidding on 
until after the bid is won. The more bottles donated, the more 
fun the event! Form teams to pool resources and stimulate 
some friendly competition against other teams, or bid as a single 
participant. No rules except everyone enjoys the event and we 
raise revenue for Barb’s memorial fund.

Help support this important fundraiser by donating a bottle or more 
and also by bringing your checkbook to participate as a bidder! At 
the end of the event - after all bottles are won and before you depart 
the Continental Drifters Networking reception - stop by to settle your 
bidding account. We can only accept personal and corporate checks, 
and cash. We will not be accepting credit cards.

Come and help bid the Barb Dunst Memorial Fund to success!

Phone (717) 730-9745 for more information.


